
Congratulations to Chelsea Meng of our Perkins office! Chelsea 
has been elected as the 2019 President Elect of the Greater 
Baton Rouge Association of Realtors (GBRAR). Her term as 
president will begin in 2020. In her role as president, Chelsea 
will work with the GaBRAR to provide its members with the 
services and tools they need to remain successful. The GBRAR 
serves more than 2,200 REALTOR and Affiliate members and 
iS affiliated with the Louisiana Association of REALTORS and 
the National Association of REALTORS.

Congratulations, 
Chelsea Meng! 

2020
PRESIDENT


